
 
 
 

 
 
 

NESM & NETU Service terminal change Antwerp  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Hamburg Sud is pleased to announce that our NESM & NETU Services which currently 
call Antwerp Gateway Terminal will transfer to the PSA Europa Terminal in Antwerp. 

 
 
The first vessels calling at PSA Europa Terminal will be as follows:  
 

NESM SERVICE  NETU SERVICE  
Vessel:  Monte Alegre    CMA/CGM Racine 
Voyage:  724 NB / 729 SB  723 NB / 728 SB 
ETA:   SAT 22.07.2017  WED 19.07.2017 
ETS:   SUN 23.07.2017  THU  20.07.2017 
 
PSA Europa Terminal 
Quay 869 
Scheldelaan 495 
B-2040 Antwerp 
 
Please make sure you pick-up or deliver your cargo from/to the correct terminal. 
 
More information on the new terminal can be found at the following URL: 
http://www.psa-antwerp.be/terminals/europa-terminal 
 
If you have further questions, please contact your local local Hamburg Süd Office. 
 
Contact details can be found: www.hamburgsud-line.com/offices 
 
Hamburg Süd 

July 2017 
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